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KRYT RADIO the music station

1000 Watts 1530

February 7, 1964

Mr. Stanwoood R. Morss
R'F.D- 3
Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

We received your letter concerning our equipment test on the morning
of February 3, 1964 12300 to 12:40 A.M. and wish to verify your report.

We are a new station conducting equipment tests and measurements. We
have been on the air almost nightly during the time between January 26
and February 3, starting at midnight each night.

We passed our FCC inspection February 5 and received our 0K to commence
regular broadcasting on a sunrise to sunset basis today and plan to go
on the air Sunday, February 9 on a permanent basis. Consequently, you
probably will not hear us again, short of eguipment failure and resultant
testing procedures at night which we sincerely hope will not happenli

Our 1000 watts must have been really putting out the night of Feb. 3 as
we have received numerous letters from the eastern areas of the U.S.

We wish to convey our appreciation for your letter and to extend an
invitation to you to come and see us when you are in our area.

Sincerely,
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William S. Cook
Owner and Technical Director

Telephone  634-4118 1047 S. Circle Drive Colorado Springs, Colorado



